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Dedicated Transit Support Workers Program 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That next steps for provision of a transit support workers program be considered 

through Option 4 – One City Approach Community Support Program be approved; 
2. That Saskatoon Transit participate in the review of the current Community Support 

Program Service Delivery Model alongside the Saskatoon Fire Department and 
Community Services; and, 

3. That Administration report back to the SPC Transportation on options with funding 
considerations for dedicated transit support workers patrolling terminals and stops 
and rotating through targeted bus routes as part of the report on the review of the 
current Community Support Program Service Delivery Model in advance of the 
2024-25 Multi-Year Business Plan and Budget deliberations. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on May 2, 2023, 
considered a report of the Transportation and Construction Division regarding the 
above. The Committee received a letter submitting comments from Tyrell Harder. 
 
The Committee also received presentations from the following speakers: 

 Darcy Pederson, Amalgamated Transit Union Local 615 

 Mary Fedun 
 
In addition to the above-noted recommendation, your Committee also resolved that 
Amalgamated Transit Union Local 615 be consulted prior to the matter being reported 
back. 
 
Attachment 
May 2, 2023 report of the Transportation and Construction Division. 
April 30, 2023 letter from Tyrell Harder 


